
KLJ Engineering has been contracted by the South Dakota Department of Transportation to conduct a study and analysis of the zoning and land use controls or restrictions of the state’s public use airports.  KLJ will be contacting the local planning and zoning offices and request submission of information about the current zoning, restrictions, ownership, jurisdiction, and other information that is necessary for the review. Personal contact and/or site visits may be necessary. Airport properties may be in more than one jurisdiction, in these instances all the jurisdictions will be contacted.  The cooperation and prompt responses from the local government staff will be sincerely appreciated.  
The final report will be available once it has been completed and approved for release by the SD Department of Transportation.  If you have questions about the project, please contact Kent Penney, kent.penney@kljeng.com 605 872-5005 or Neil Putnam, neil.putnam@kljeng.com 605 550-8081.   
